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BYRD ADKINS, D.D.S. 
SMILE COMPANY 

806-372-40 1 2 
Fax: 806-372-2076 

June 6,2007 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to describe the performance of the construction of my new dental building, located 
at 3641 S. Soncy Road. The project was assumed by Plains Builders after a previous architect 
failed to produce any plans. Plains Builders recommended an architect that did a wonderful job 
in a short amount of time. 

The construction proceeded at an amazing pace, with each job phase con~pleted on schedule. The 
building was completed close to the estimated completion, even with a lot of inclement weather. 

Working with the people of Plains Builders was an absolute joy, and the entire project was 
amazingly stress free for me. All of my questions and concerns were handled in an extremely 
satisfactoly manner. Now I am practicing in a beautiful building that was very well constructed. 

Many thanks to Plains Builders and employees. 

Sincerely, 

&d/dAd 0 ~ 2  
Dr. &rd Adkins 


